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ARK A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED: (9489 0090 0027 60222399 67) 

DEC 2 8 2017 
Ryan Russell 

Legacy Estates Homeowners Association, Inc. 

PO Box 8835 

Fayetteville, AR 72702 


RE: Minor Modification; AFIN No. 72-01642; Permit No. 4890-WR-2 


Dear Mr. Russell: 


The Department received a request for a modification for the above referenced facility on November 7, 

20l7. The requested modification is considered to be a minor modification in accordance with APC&EC 

Regulation 8.103 (w), which includes the following: 


1. 	 The permit was transferred from Eagle Creek Holdings, LLC to Legacy Estates Homeowners 
Association, Inc. 

The enclosed updated Permit Conditions and Statement of Basis reflect these changes. 

If you have any questions, please contact Timothy Byrne of my staff at (501) 682-0648 or by emai I 
at byrnet@adeq.state.aLus. 

Sincerely, 

f-'/'--~r/ 
Robert E. Blanz, Ph.D., P.E. 
Acting SL Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 

RB:tb 
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